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16 January 2015 
 
Attention: Jenny Elphinstone 
Douglas Shire Council 
Via Email 
 
 
Dear Jenny 
 
RE: Withdraw of ROL Lot 3 on RP720296 Junction Road Mossman 
 
MiCorp Town Planning on behalf of the Quaid family, property owners of Lot 3 on RP720296 at 
Junction Road Mossman, write to advise Douglas Shire Council (formerly Cairns Regional Council) 
that due to extraneous and in our client, the Quaid family’s opinion unreasonable requests for 
additional information related to this ROL that we wish to withdraw the development 
application. 
 
We are extremely disappointed with the management of the overall development application 
process suffering extreme time delays in receiving feedback from Council in regards to the 
engineering issues and this has cost the Quaid family dearly in holding costs and additional 
consultancy services for a development application that for all intents and purposes was very 
similar to that was previously approved. On this basis the Quaid family requests a full refund of 
the development application fees paid and withdrawal of this development application. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Mort – Town Planner - Director 
 
 
Cc: Priscilla and Bud Quaid  
 Douglas Shire Councillors – Mayor, Julia Leu; Cr. David Carey; Cr. Bruce Clarke; Cr. Terry 
Melchert; Cr. Abigail Noli 


